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    Product Name :
  Naugra Lab Rect. Horizontal Autoclave

  Product Code :
  NLAB-LABORATORYEM47006

 

 

  Description :

Naugra Lab Rect. Horizontal Autoclave

Technical Specification :

Rect. Horizontal Autoclave

Rect. Horizontal Autoclave Our horizontal autoclaves rectangle are
widely used for day to day mass scale sterilization procedures and in
various bulk laboratory applications, where dryness of the sterilized
medium is of paramount importance, given the fact that semi dry
sterilized media is prone to various micro-bacterial and viral
infections.

We specialize in both standard and customized models, specifically
designed to meet the challenging demands of various scientists for
individual and specialized research applications.
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Over a short period of time Weiber brand have been established as
reliable exporters of horizontal autoclave in India, catering to the
vast markets in South East Asia, Middle East, Africa and Europe.

Our horizontal autoclaves rectangle are widely used for day to day mass
scale sterilization procedures and in various bulk laboratory
applications, where dryness of the sterilized medium is of paramount
importance, given the fact that semi dry sterilized media is prone to
various micro-bacterial and viral infections.

We specialize in both standard and customized models, specifically
designed to meet the challenging demands of various scientists for
individual and specialized research applications.

Over a short period of time Weiber brand have been established as
reliable exporters of horizontal autoclave in India, catering to the
vast markets in South East Asia, Middle East, Africa and Europe A part
from that we are supplying our autoclave in India , catering to a
variety of customers ranging from Defence Installations, Research
Laboratories, Educational Institutes and various R and D laboratories of
leading national and multinational companies

 

Naugralabequipments
Website: www.naugralabequipments.com, Email: sales@naugralabequipments.com

Address: 6148/6, Guru Nanak Marg,Ambala Cantt,Haryana,India. Phone: +91-9896600003

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               2 / 2

http://www.tcpdf.org

